
 
 
UNIVERSAL 
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Berne, 25 June 2007 
 
International Bureau Circular 197 
Hungary (Rep.) – Non-denominated stamps 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The postal administration of the REPUBLIC OF HUNGARY asks me to inform you 
that on 1 August 2007, Magyar Posta will issue books of stamps containing four 
non-denominated stamps, depicting typical Hungarian flowers, in two categories: 
"Europe" and "outside Europe". Non-denominated stamps of both categories can be 
used for international priority letters up to 20 g. They will be priced at the current 
rates. 
 
The postal administration of Hungary asks its postal partners to consider the 
postage on these items as having been duly prepaid. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
K.J.S. McKEOWN 
Director of Markets Development 


